
 

Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/333                                                                      Date : 11.06.2024 
  
 
To, 
 
All Members of Plexconcil / 
 
COA Members 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
 
Greetings! 
  
Subject : Regarding members inputs on review of  ASEAN-India Trade in Goods 
Agreement (AITGA). 
  
As you may be aware, India and ASEAN have initiated 
negotiations  for review of  ASEAN-India Trade in Goods Agreement (AITIGA). 
  
In the above context, Department of Commerce is seeking inputs on tariff  liberalisation 
in Chemical product sector  from ASEAN countries and request for other related 
issues also. 
Members please note that this review of ASEAN-
India Trade in Goods Agreement (AITIGA) will help us to improve utilisation of FTA in 
better way, so it is requested to concern member to send their inputs latest by 12th June 
2024 by 5pm to the  undersigned at bharti@plexconcil.org & anirudha@plexconcil.org 
  
   
Best regards, 
 
  
Bharti Parave 
 
Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 
 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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